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ASX Announcement 

By eLodgement  

11 March 2024 

 
International Graphite receives R&D 
Refund and firms up Cash Position 

 

 

International Graphite Limited is pleased to announce that it has received $1.3 million from the 

Australian Research and Development Tax Incentive Scheme for the 2023 financial year.  

The R&D Refund is a valuable program that supports innovation in Australia and is a refund for 

research and development expenditure by the Company during FY2023. Receipt of the R&D refund 

provides International Graphite with additional working capital to support the execution of our strategy 

to develop an Australian battery anode material. 

 

 

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Andrew Worland Managing Director & CEO 

 

 

 

For more information please contact: 

Robert Hodby Marie Howarth 
CFO/Company Secretary Director Marketing and Communication 
rhodby@ig6.com.au mhowarth@ig6.com.au  
+61 407 770 183 +61 412 111 962 
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